
I. Meeting Packet 



 

State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 

INTERNAL AFFAIRS AGENDA 
Tuesday – December 14, 2010 

Following Commission Conference 
Room 140 - Betty Easley Conference Center  

  
 

REVISED 
 

1. Approve November 30, 2010, Internal Affairs Meeting Minutes.  (Attachment 1) 
 
2. Discussion of comments regarding Hedging for Fuel Costs.  (Attachment 2) 
 
3. Staff’s Review of the 2010 Ten-Year Site Plans.  (Deferred from the November 30th 
 Internal Affairs.)  (Attachment 3)  This item is being deferred until the 

January 12, 2011 Internal Affairs Meeting. 
 
4. Draft Comments to the FCC regarding its Nov. 3, 2010 Public Notice regarding a 
 National Deaf-Blind Equipment Distribution Program.  (Attachment 4) 
 
5. Cover Letter for Annual Lifeline Report.  (Attachment 5) 
 
6. Follow-up discussion of 1st DCA’s order. 
 
7. Other matters, if any. 

 

 
 
TD/sa 
 
 

OUTSIDE PERSONS WISHING TO ADDRESS THE COMMISSION ON 
ANY OF THE AGENDAED ITEMS SHOULD CONTACT THE 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AT (850) 413-6068. 
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II. Outside Persons 
Who Wish to 
Address the 
Commission at 
Internal Affairs 



OUTSIDE PERSONS WHO WISH 
TO ADDRESS THE COMMISSION AT 

 
INTERNAL AFFAIRS 

December 14, 2010 
 

 
Speaker           Representing    Item # 
 
Jon Moyle FIPUG 2 
 
Ken Hoffman Florida Power & Light 2 
 
 



III. Supplemental 
Materials Provided 
During Internal 
Affairs 
 

NOTE:  The records reflect that there were no 
supplemental materials provided to the 
Commission during this Internal Affairs 
meeting. 

 




